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The Village of Camden, Camden Mi. would like to invite you to join us for the Camden Farmer’s Day
Parade September 16, 2023 at 1:00 PM. This year, let’s try to make this the best parade ever by pulling
together as a community and with surrounding communities and give the farmers a little of our time
with a parade to honor them. This year will give us the chance to thank our local and surrounding
farmers for their hard work! The theme is going to be based on celebrating a farmer and their families
for all of their hard work and all their time they put in on the farm.

Let’s make our farmers proud and show them what we got! You can get creative and even have a little
free advertising as a bonus for your business as well. Let your imaginations run wild. Farm based
themes or your business theme would work this year. Show farmers what you have to offer them or
just give them thanks. Something as simple as dressing in bib overalls, jeans, or hats or even work boots
would work. Let's put some smiles on faces.

Friends and families are welcome to enter the parade to show the farmers and people watching some
neat cars, horses, floats, bikes, semis, farm tractors, antique cars and tractors, wagons, walking and
there is so much more you could do. Word of mouth would be so helpful as well.

No entry fee is required to be in the parade. Fill in the entry form and if you forget the form, we will
have them on hand at the parade line up. Line up will take place on Mary Street at the Camden
Missionary Church at 110 Mary Street at 12:00 noon. We want to thank our church for letting us line up
in their parking lot. Check in and get your line up number even if you sent a form in the mail. Everyone
will be given a number when you check in. This will help when you get downtown so we don’t announce
you as the wrong person. Please stay in line up number order.

You can drop off the entry form at the Camden Village Hall. The addresses are above and please mark
C/O Parade. Please feel free to contact me or the village office if you have any questions. There will
also be forms available at the village office. Please note that the Village office is closed on Monday.
Thank you for being a part of Camden Farmers Day Parade!

*At any time you no longer wish to be in the parade mail your entry form back and say please remove
me.

Sincerely,

Rhonda Bacon
Parade Coordinator
260-316-2203




